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I strongly support SB 726. Oregon does not do enough to ensure air quality 

protection for residents (especially those living in semi-rural or rural areas of the 

State), or to reduce methane pollution that promotes negative climate change, 

whether it's unmonitored landfills or belching smokestacks at ReWorld Marion 

incinerator. Passing protective laws has little impact unless there's enforcement, and 

enforcement of fines should be directed to paying for the monitoring in this bill. 


